Donna Conkling

From: Bal1998 <bal1998@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, January 28, 2022 12:12 PM

To: jeveron@gmail.com; Clerk's Department

Subject: From Susan Levine...About Con Edison Bill Increase

| CAUTION: External sender.

Hello Mayor and Trustees...

| am sure most Scarsdale residents were shocked at their recent Con Edison Bill...
and the huge increase it showed..

It is Unrelated to Usage.

If they did as | did..and compared last month's bill to this month's bill..
and read the fine print..they would see that the Electric Supply Cost DOUBLED...
and was the reason for the much higher electric part of the bill.

As Natural Gas supplies become less expensive..the Supply number should go down..
as should the Gas Cost for heating as well....

Can you please mention this at your next Board Meeting so that
residents have some explanation for their unexpectedly higher
Con Ed Bills?

Thanks very much.

Susan Levine
Ardmore Road



